
 City Council Agenda Item 

Title of Agenda Item: Contract Extension for On-Call Landscaping Services 

Submitted By: Nigel Wattley 

Date Submitted: 7-8-2024 

Work Session Date: 7-15-2024 

Council Meeting Date: 7-15-2024 

Background/History: 
 

Three years ago, the Department of Public Works entered into contracts for On-Call Landscaping services with 
three contractors: 

 Worldscapes-LGP, LLC 
 WCC Landscaping Services 
 Aero Ground Tek, LLC 

The contracts were for three years, with an option for two additional years subject to City Council approval. The 
initial three-year period will conclude at the end of July 2024. 
The Department of Public Works is requesting City Council approval to extend the contracts for Worldscapes-LGP, 
LLC, and WCC Landscaping Services for an additional two-year period. These two firms have consistently provided 
excellent service to the City of Forest Park on an as-needed basis. The Department is not seeking to extend the 
contract with Aero Ground Tek, LLC, as this firm has not submitted quotes for any work presented to all three 
landscaping firms. 
 

Action Requested from Council: 

Consideration and approval of the two-year contract extension for World Scape, LLC, and WCC Landscaping 
Services. 

Cost: $ 0 Budgeted for: X Yes  No 

Financial Impact: None 

 

 


